
 

 

U.S. State Department Meeting, continued 

Ms. Nan Fife, the US State Department’s Director of Caribbean Affairs and other 
diplomats led the meeting, sharing information about programs, events, and 
successes achieved under the US-Caribbean 2020 Strategy, as well as plans to revise 
the “Strategy” to direct future engagement. Although a transition in administration 
is on the horizon, the priority to engage with diaspora organizations will not 
change. The Western Hemisphere Affairs Bureau has been charged to continue 
efforts to bring important issues and policy conversations to Caribbean 
communities in the US. 

 


